- Application of
Slurry Sedl

On an Avenue

JUNEAU — The state has
awarded a $36,373 contract for
reconditioning and application
of a slurry seal on half a mile of
Buckner Avenue in Whittier,
Governor William A. Egan said
today.

The project, awarded to
Paving Products Inc. of Fair-
banks, is scheduled for com-
pletion in early July.



